PUBLIC NOTICE

Please take notice that the Board of Education will hold a Facilities
Workshop on Wednesday, January 3, 2024 at 5:00pm, to discuss the
Junior High School Playground Facilities. Workshop is open to the
public, no public statements will be taken at this workshop.

The workshop will be held in the BoardRoom in the West Babylon
School District Administration Building (adjacent to the Senior High
School), 10 Farmingdale Road, West Babylon, NY 11704. The
workshop will be conducted by the Superintendent of Schools, Dr.
Yiendhy Farrelly, Mrs. Denise Gillis, Assistant Superintendent for
Finance & Operations and Mr. Michael Logiudice, Facilities Director,
III and Mr. John Longo, Senior Associate & Landscape Architect, BBS
Architecture.

This workshop will be streamed live, for viewing purposes only, via
the West Babylon School District YouTube channel. Access is
available through the district website at www.wbschools.org.

Jailin M. Parada, District Clerk
West Babylon School District
631-376-7008
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